
 
 

 

School Year 2023-2024 

COVID-19 Guidelines 

 
 

NSD will operate in-school daily, as expected, during the 2023-2024 school 

year; remote learning is not an option. 
 

 
NSD will continue to follow public health guidelines to mitigate the spread of 
COVID-19. 

 
 

NSD encourages students/staff to say up to date with COVID-19 vaccines.  
 

 
Staff/students should stay home if displaying symptoms of COVID-19 and 

pursue testing. 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/vaccines/stay-up-to-date.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/if-you-are-sick/index.html

